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Worship Guide 
 

Parents, this is a great opportunity to practice leading your families 
in worship. Here are some things to do before, during, and after 
Sunday’s live stream at 11a. Obviously, the age of your kids will 
affect how you do this.  
 

Before: Read Hebrews 10:24-25. Explain that the meeting of 
believers is important. Emphasize that right now, it is still important 
for us to connect and make sure our families still worship. Pray for 
the service. Then, review the list below to prepare for the service. 
 

During:  
-Do your best to follow along and sing. (Consider looking up the 
lyrics to these songs ahead of time: God of Wonders; Leaning on 
the Everlasting Arms; Beautiful Lord; Give us Clean Hands.) 
-Help your kids find 1 Corinthians 15:12-22.  
-Have everyone try to listen for the main idea of the sermon. What 
is it?  
-Have everyone listen for one thing from the message they can 
apply this week. What is one thing you can do in your life because 
Christ rose from the dead? 
 

After: Have everyone share their answers to the questions above. 
Then pray for one another that you’d be able to apply them and 
help each other apply them.  
 

~~~ 
 

Part of worship is giving. Many families are being hit very hard 

financially by this crisis. Yet, for those who still can give, you can 

do so online at WinfieldBaptistChurch.com/give-online for details or 

text your amount to (704) 997-2325 to set it up.  

News & Notes 
 

Service Plan: We do not know from day to day what the 
recommendations will be. Please keep your eyes on the Facebook 
Page, Website, or listen for the Call-em-all announcements for 
updates. Currently, we are not having any classes or activities 
other than Sunday morning services. If you wish to be added to the 
Call-em-all, please let Pastor Andrew know: 
pastorandrew@winfieldbaptistchruch.com.  
 

Need Help? If you are elderly or have health needs that make 
getting out to the store to get what you need difficult, please reach 
out to your deacon, Harriet Cartmill, or Jo Ellen Perry. If you don’t 
know how to get a hold of them, please contact Pastor Andrew.  
 

Want to Help? If you would like to help meet needs during this 
time of crisis, please be watching for opportunities. We will keep 
you posted on how you can help.  
 

Annie Armstrong Easter Offering: If you are wanting to give to 
the Annie Armstrong offering, you can still do that online at: 
AnnieArmstrong.com. The North American Mission Board will be 
on the front lines of response to the COVID-19 crisis.  

 

Pray! In times like these we are reminded that we need prayer and 

need to be praying. Please join our church in praying for the 

spread of the virus to stop, for people affected in health or 

economic ways to find relief, for the church to be a beacon of hope 

and help, and for the gospel to go forward to the nations.  

Keep praying!  
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